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                  August 14, 2023 
 
 
Hon. Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary 
Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 
 The statement set forth below is filed by Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation (“Central  
Hudson” or the “Company”) to become effective on September 1, 2023. 
 

P.S.C. No. 15 – Electric 
 
    Statement of Market Price Charge and Market Price Adjustment           MPC-290 
                          
 
 The purpose of this filing is to update the Market Price Charge (MPC) in accordance with the  
approved tariff provision Electric Service, PSC No. 15 – Electricity, Service Classification No. 6  
Residential Time of Use Service. The updated MPC rate reflects a change in the 5 hour on-peak rate as a  
result of the transition to winter capacity costs that will be recovered during the on-peak period in  
September through May. 
                                            

Questions related to this filing should be directed to Nicholas Pinto at (845) 790-9398 or via email 
at npinto@cenhud.com.  

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
                                              Joseph Hally 
          Vice President 
 

 Received: 08/14/2023 


